
Richard T. Ellis
Director – Federal Regulatory Advocacy

1300 I Street, NW
Suite 400 West
Washington, DC  20005
(202) 515-2534
(202) 336-7922 (fax)

April 1, 2003

Marlene H. Dortch
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau

With this letter, the Verizon Telephone Companies hereby transmit a complete copy of its Tariff
F.C.C. No. 12 Base Document, which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of the last
day of March 2003.

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this Base Document should be forwarded to
Richard Ellis, Director, Federal Regulatory Advocacy via facsimile on (202) 336-7922 or by hand-
delivery to 1300 I Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 20005.

Attachment:
Complete Base Document


